

19 January, 2015

Dear SSG Member,

As a member of our community, I believe it is important to keep you updated on any developments at Hunterston B Power Station.

Unit*4 at Hunterston B power station was taken offline just after 11am on Christmas Day 2014 after an issue with a pneumatic valve when its air supply line failed. (* A unit refers to a reactor and one of its generating turbines.)

We decided to shut down the unit so we could carry out repairs and it was brought back into service on Sunday 28 December 2014 at 17.30.

I hope this information is useful to you as a member of the SSG and should you wish to ask any questions please feel free to ring the Station on 01294 826000 and ask for our Communications Officer, Nikki Macfarlane.

I would also like to wish you all a very happy new year and I hope you have a very prosperous 2015.

Colin Weir

Station Director

lelen hk